I wanted to pass along some information about our new college scholarship program for those with spinal cord injuries that may be of interest to some of the individuals you work with. 
 

Seventeen years ago I was injured in a motor vehicle accident and was paralyzed from the waist down. Fortunately, I was able to go back to college but only because of the help from scholarships and financial aid. I want to make sure others know about opportunities available to them so that's why I am reaching out to you today. 
 

We would appreciate letting others know about the opportunity whether it is a link on your website, Facebook, in a newsletter, or even just word of mouth. I've provided the URL below that will have additional details about the scholarships and a link for the application. 
 

We hope to grow this program each year. We really appreciate your help in this chance to help young adults with spinal cord injuries continue their education. 
 

If you have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to contact myself or our Scholarship Coordinator kier@180medical.com
 

http://www.180medical.com/scholarships
 

Sincerely, 
 


	Rob Roddy
Rehab Specialist 
180 Medical, Inc.
Cell: (405) 205-5630
www.180medical.com
Find me on Facebook
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